
Worth County Conservation Board 

Minutes Kuennen’s Quarry Special Meeting 

April 19, 2012 

President Vansteenburg called the meeting to order at 7:12 P.M.  Other Board members present were Justin Faber, 

Matt Smith, Randy Sime, and Try Christensen.  Others present were Dean Mueller, and Jim Hanson. 

After much discussion on how to proceed with the park as far as to what level the area would remain open and 

accessible to the public the board all voice their decision to remain completely open to everything the board noted 

that from this point on it would be reevaluated at each regular monthly meeting.   

There was also discussion about the public informational meeting to be held at Kuennen’s Quarry to address the 

current situation with the water levels.  The meeting will be on  April 26
th

 at 7:00 PM. 

Meeting adjourned at 8:00 P.M. 
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